
On Thu, 14 May at 5:13 PM , Dr. Cairo D'Almeida <cdalmeida1@yahoo.com> wrote:
Hello There,

Yes, I agree with this new rule and I will support it!

V/r 

Dr. Cairo D'Almeida
AFGE Local 1121 President 
cdalmeida1@yahoo.com 
Cell (206) 578-2930

WARNING: The information and attachments within this E-mail may contain confidential or
privileged information and is intended exclusively for the individual(s) it was sent to. Any
unauthorized disclosure, distribution, reproduction or any action taken in reliance to the
contents of the information are strictly prohibited. If you have received the message in error,
please notify the sender by reply transmission and delete the message without copying,
disclosing or forwarding it to anyone.

“Be the change you want to see in the world”
Mahatma Gandhi

“Injustice anywhere is a threat to justice everywhere.”
Martin Luther King Jr.

Evil is a lifestyle and those who adhere to such rules will pay.
Dr. Cairo D'Almeida


